
Lisbon Community School  

Joint Meeting with the City of Lisbon 

March 27, 2024 – Lisbon City Hall – 7:00 p.m.  
 

 

President Caspers called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Members present:  Caspers, Baker, Prasil, Richey 

Members absent:  Mallie 

 

Motion by Richey, second by Baker to approve the Agenda.  All ayes motion carried (4-0). 

 

City Administrator Brandon Siggins shared information regarding a new well on Market Street, the water 

project downtown, hydrant tie-in on South Street, future repair on old mains, the sanitary sewer at the 

new sports complex, the 2nd phase with ball diamonds going out to bid soon, work on Highway 30, 

housing, and a new cemetery map is now available online.    

 

Superintendent Autumn Pino shared the 3 phases of the current facilities project; the 1st phase is done, 

we are currently in phase II with the CTE and weight room additions, and phase III will have some 

interior renovations.  Also discussed were bi-weekly meetings that are taking place with the construction 

group, summer lobby work, the childcare crisis, continued LECC expansion, and a Childcare Summit 

coming up at Cornell on April 9th.  She also thanked the City for fixing the batting cages, and noted that 

collaboration has been great.  

 

The Lease Agreement was discussed, and there will be a walk-through of the facilities in April prior to 

when the school begins the lease in May.  There has been a lot of good feedback on the lights, and 

everyone agreed that things have gone smoothly over the last couple of years.   

 

Highway 30 parking was discussed, and Superintendent Pino noted that the school will not be having the 

large track meet this year due to construction and parking issues.   

 

The next meeting will be held in October with a date TBD. 

 

Motion by Richey, second by Baker to approve the purchase of a 2011 Truck for Lisbon CSD.  All ayes 

motion carried (4-0). 

 

Motion by Prasil, second by Baker to adjourn at 7:39 p.m.  All ayes motion carried (4-0). 

 

 

 

 

Laurie Maher       Jen Caspers 

Board Secretary       Board President 


